Board Meeting
January 26, 2023


CHANGES IN SENATE BYLAWS
(Report for Information)


The University of Illinois System Statutes provide that changes in Senate bylaws are reported to the Board of Trustees. The proposed changes to the University of Illinois Chicago Senate are attached. The proposed revisions to the UIC Senate Bylaws, Article III, Section 2 (c); Article III, Section 5; Article V, Section 2 (b); Article V, Section 3 (b)(2, 3, and 4); Article VI, Section 2 (b)(3); Article VI, Section 3 (b)(4); Article VII, Section 1 (b)(2); and Article VIII, Section 3 (b)(5) reflect a response to the recent UIC Senate governance audit, more accurately represent the duties of the Senate Standing Committees, and bring the UIC Senate Bylaws in alignment with current titles and positions. The proposed revisions to UIC Senate Bylaws , Article V, Section 1 (b)(7) and Article IV, Section 2 (j and l) reflect a request by the Academic Professional Advisory Committee to include an academic professional Senator as a member of the Senate Executive Committee and the addition of the reference to academic professional within the UIC Senate Bylaws Article IV, Section 2 (j and l).
The University Senates Conference has indicated that no further Senate jurisdiction is involved. 
The Interim Chancellor, University of Illinois Chicago, and Interim Vice President, University of Illinois System and the Executive Vice President and Vice President for Academic Affairs concur with the recommended changes in the bylaws
The President of the University recommends receipt of the bylaw changes.
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